From: MLVIR Nsf <mlvjr4g@gmail.com>

Sent time: 06/01/2020 09:27:14 AM
To: mindy.nguyen@lacity.org
Subject: public Comment on ENV-2018-2116-EIR

To whom it may concern,

I am a recent owner of property here in a Hollywood at 1957 N Bronson Ave. Before the pandemic traffic would back up off the
101 highway. Sol can guess as we reopen traffic will be back soon. This project will create even more issues with traffic. Please
don’t let this project make an already difficult situation even worse.

I also want to share my fear with this developer. We are all aware of what is going on with the dangerous tower in San Francisco
and it would be a shame to let the same thing happen here in Hollywood. Thank you for your time and consideration in my
request.

Regards,

Marvin Van Ekeren

Marvin



